Web page change request Sept 29 2000


Eliminate this entire section

It's official! Our 501-C-3 letter has arrived from the IRS just in time for our grand opening in June! Our Preview Gala will be a wine and cheese party from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. on Thursday, June 15 at our temporary home 2507 Capitol Street. On Friday, June 16, we will begin our grand opening with punch and cookies from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. and then on Saturday and Sunday, we will also be having punch and cookies from noon until 6 p.m.

**************************


change to ALL meetings at Capitol Street


eliminate last sentence about June

Our meetings are held the first Thursday of every month at Hollyfield Foundation, 2700 Albany at 7 p.m. Additionally, we hold committee meetings on the third Thursday of every month at 2507 Capitol. Visitors are welcome. Please note that in June our meeting on the first Thursday will be held at 2507 Capitol.

*****************************************


"for persons WHO…


what about loans for exhibits or whatever?

We are looking for persons that have collections which they may be interested in donating to the organization.  Please let us know what you may have! 

*********************************************


"not ONLY an archive"


with, initially, weekend [add comma]


again eliminate June information

It is our intended hope to raise enough funds to create not just an archive, but also a museum with initially weekend hours where people can get hands on information about our history.  The museum will open in mid-June for four (4) days and then will be open by appointment. There will be a wine and cheese preview gala on Thursday, June 15, from 7 to 9 p.m. at the museum 2507 Capitol. On Friday, June 16, there will be a punch and cookie opening from 7 to 9 p.m. The museum will also be open Saturday and Sunday, June 17-18, from noon until 6 p.m. 

******************************************


"we are looking for __ people" [leave out number??]


add Rad Yeske to positions filled

Additionally, we will have a Board of Governors of 9 people serving 3 year terms, so at this point we are looking for 9 people willing to serve terms of 1, 2, or 3 years.

Two of those positions have now been filled by Phyllis Frye and Annise Parker. 

**********************************


add Carl Whitmarsh to this list

Letter - $100 

          Dalton DeHart 

          Richard Bielec

